
Sandy City Public Hearing Notice 

Police Department Grant Application 

 

Notice is hereby given of a public hearing to be held in the Sandy City Hall, 10000 Centennial Parkway, 

Sandy, Utah, before the Sandy City Council on October 17, 2017 at approximately 7:05 P.M., regarding a 

Justice Assistance Grant application through the Bureau of Justice Assistance.  The Sandy City Police 

Department will use the Justice Assistance Grant funds to pay for replacement hand-held radios.  

Residents are encouraged to attend the hearing and offer input concerning the grant expenditures.  

Residents may also submit any comments or questions for up to 30 days from this posting to Terry 

Cummings, Sandy Police Department, 10000 Centennial Parkway, Suite 111, Sandy, Utah 84070. 
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